
The Heights Primary School

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 6

Dear Parents/Carers

This term our theme is: Fire! Fire!

This week we will be:

English In English we will be focussing on sentence construction, ensuring the 
children are using capital letters and full stops with accuracy.  The 
children will be visiting St Anne’s Church and will be writing a recount of 
their visit as well as writing thank you cards.

Mathematics In Maths we will be focussing on British coin recognition and telling and 
recording the time to the hour. Remember that we encourage the 
children to wear a watch to help them develop their time telling skills.

Topic This week we will continue to investigate and compare fire fighters and 
their equipment in 1666 and in 2016. The children have also been 
exploring The Great Fire of London in our dance sessions and we will 
continue to do so this week.

Thank you for coming to our watch us at work session. It was lovely to see so many 
parents and I know the children enjoyed showing you their classrooms.

Just a reminder that all children must have a water bottle in school every day. We 
would politely ask that water bottles are NOT placed in book bags as several books 
have already been water damaged and this is avoidable.

Please ensure that all items of your child’s school uniform, including PE kits are clearly 
labelled.  Our PE slots are Monday morning (outside with Mr Ellison) and Wednesday 
(dance with class teachers). Jogging bottoms are required for PE sessions from now on 
as it is getting very cold!

Thank you, 

The KS1 Team 


